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Bents Green Learning Community have had an amazing Autumn term.  Our Year 7 students 
have settled into their new classes at the Bents Green and Westfield sites. 
Year 8 students have enjoyed the Alpaca Farm experience and have been a dab hand at 
herding the sheep and alpacas, leading the ponies and cleaning out the stables. Most 
importantly, students have learnt how to care for the animals. 

Years 9ð11 have participated in canoeing, indoor rock climbing, abseiling, hill walking and weaselling. 
Post 16 students have made a good transition into their new environment, for some students this has been a new 
and exciting experience and a real sense of moving on towards adulthood. 
Children in Need Spotacular was a fun day for all students and staff, raising a massive Ã1232.30! 
I am sure you will enjoy reading our newsletter. We have a lot to tell you about our student learning and 
achievement.  On behalf of students, staff and governors, we would like to wish you all a merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year.              Amanda Costello, Headteacher

School Website: www.bentsgreenschool.co.uk  

Year 11 Celebration Afternoon was very well attended by last 
yearôs Year 11 students and their families on Friday 9th  
December.  
 

Students were presented with their óRecord of Achievementô 
which contained all the certificates that they had been awarded 
by the end of their time at Bents Green.  
 

It was lovely to see everyone, the students have changed over 
the last term and already look so much more grown up!  Staff 
enjoyed chatting to everyone and hearing all about Sheaf and 
College.  
 

 
 

Well done to all the Y11 students who have successfully completed work experience placements in the local     
community.  We also have students who have risen to the challenge of taking on work experience positions in the 
school. These have included ï Morgan and Aaron  (Alpaca Farm); Alex (Co-operative Supermarket); Ethan (Dave 
Allen Garage); Jack (On Board Skate Park); Billy (Graves Animal Centre); Matthew (BGS Caretaker duties) and 
Nathan (BGS Office duties).   
 

A big thank you and a Happy New Year to all our work experience providers who continue to offer our students 
these valuable opportunities. Graham Leathwood (BGS Work Experience Co-ordinator)  

 

Jack with his Work Experience Supervisor 
Jane at On - Board Skate Park  

Aaron looks after the 
Bearded Dragon Lizard  

Morgan feeding the ducks on his 
work experience at the       

Alpaca Farm   

Morgan with two Meerkats 
(Thereõs one on his head! 

 
 

We are really pleased with our new school website and work hard to ensure that our parents/carers can access 
information about the school and keep in touch with your childôs activities. 
In response to how our parents/carers would like to receive correspondence from school, we have been emailing letters 
home this half term and sending a text message to make you aware. All correspondence emailed out is also available to 
view on the school website in the Parent section. The school calendar is updated on a regular basis and also contains 
information about each event. Please help to support school and your child by regularly checking your emails and 
responding to the response timelines requested. If you have any queries or require support accessing any information 
please contact your Year Team Support Staff. Thank you. 

He also looks after the 
Meerkats              



Bents Green Cafe  

This term 8R, 8S & PLG have 
been visiting the Mayfield   
Alpaca Farm on Tuesday    
mornings. The students have 
had the opportunity to meet a 
variety of common and lesser 
known animals. Particular       
favourites were the racoons,    
skinny pigs and the meerkats.  
 
They have helped the farm 
staff to complete a wide range 

of jobs including herding sheep and alpacas, feeding 
the reindeer, leading the ponies, cleaning out stables 
and painting the   
chicken coop.  
  
All students were    
involved, worked 
hard and have learnt 
lots about animal 
care. 
Thank you Alpaca 
Farm!  

This term Bents Green Home Economics Department have opened a 
caf® within school as part of an enterprise project with KS4 students.  
The project serves a multitude of purposes and encourages students 
not only to cook, but involves them within a retail process to develop 
their social interactions with others. Students have also been looking 
at the cost of items and the competitive prices between different                
supermarkets.  
 
This is a multifaceted project which will encourage the personal and 

social development of students and also encourage their ideas of future independent living. 
As a caf® the groups have been focusing predominately on savoury dishes and bakes that 
they may be able to recreate for themselves in the future. Students are really enjoying their 
project and are taking great pride in their involvement. 

As part of the Y11 Enrichment     
Programme for Sport, the group had 
a trip to Concord  Leisure Centre to 
use their Access Gym.   
 
The group were provided with a 
qualified specialist personal trainer, 
who gave them a mini-workout   
session.  
 
Everyone said 
how much they 
enjoyed the 
gym and would 
like to go again 
sometime! 

Y11 Enrichment 

We have had 
a very     
successful 
start to our 
Outdoor   
Education    
Programme 
with students 
from Year 9 -
11 taking 
part in a 
range of      

adventure activities including      
Canoeing, Indoor Rock Climbing, 
Outdoor Rock Climbing, Abseiling, 
Hill Walking and Weaselling.      
Students have made real progress 
in their willingness to attempt new 
activities and in overcoming       
challenges that they believed were 
impossible. We will again be doing a 
big fund-raising event in the hope to 
raise additional funding for our      
Outdoor Education Programme, as 
this project has been a huge success 
for our students. This year we aim to        
purchase a fleet of Mountain Bikes, to 
access trails and bridleways in and 
around the Peak District. 

Outdoor Education  
This term we have continued our    
visits horse riding at Smeltings Farm 
with a group of 4 Year 8 students.  
It has been a pleasure to watch the 
students grow in confidence learning 
new skills starting  with mounting and 
dismounting the ponies, and now   
being able to lead the ponies in all     
different directions at the sound of a 
command and also performing a rise 
and trot. All students are ready and 
waiting every Monday                  
morning for their session and cannot 
wait to see what new things they will 
be attempting. The conversations 
they have about what they have been   
doing and the confidence in relaying 
that information to others speaks    
volumes for the importance of the  
activity. We are really looking forward 
to going back after Christmas.  
Helen Coy, horse riding co-ordinator 

Horse Riding 

Alpaca  Farm 



I joined the team of Governors in 
2015.  I am a co-opted governor for 
the Teaching and Learning           
Committee.  I am keen to work with 
the staff at Bents Green School to   
explore ways in which we can        
develop teaching and learning       

strategies.  I currently lead the   Integrated Resource at 
Nether Green Junior School; the resource offers       
specialist provision for children in Y3 to Y6 with         
significant and complex needs.  I am also a Specialist 
Leader in Education for the Learnerôs First Trust.  Prior 
to leading the resource I taught Key Stage Two at 
Greenacre Special School.  When I am not working I 
enjoy being part of High Green Musical Theatre 
Group.  I perform in two shows every year.  I have been 
a member of the group for over twenty years.  I also    
enjoy travelling with my husband.  In the summer        
holidays we visited Japan, Hawaii and California.  

Michelle Pickering, teacher of Y7S ran her first         
marathon at the Yorkshire Marathon in York in 5hrs 
15mins and 4 seconds. 
Back in February a friend and colleague of mine planted 
the idea of running a marathon in my head. Fast        
forward 8 months, to Sunday 9th October.  Not only am I 
working at a new school, as a new Y7 teacher, but I  am 
about to run my first (and now I can firmly say last!) 
Marathon in York. In between this was the gruelling long 
training runs, often getting       
absolutely soaked to the skin in 
what was possibly the wettest 
summer for a while! Along the 
way I raised over Ã300 for Bents 
Green School, earned my medal 
and t-shirt and learned that 26.2 
miles is a very long way!      
Thank you to everyone for your 

support. 

Well done Michelle! Meet our Governor - Laura Hall  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Staff and students enjoyed coming to Sheaf Training dressed in either pyjamas 
or ñspottyò gear and they took part in a relaxed day of fun activities. 
This involved a ñcinemaò morning where popcorn was freshly made and on sale for a 
small donation to Children In Need. 
In the afternoon we challenged each other to compete in different events which all 
contributed to the money collected, which came to a stunning Ã680!  Well done to all 
staff and students on a brilliant effort. 
P.S I managed to complete my 14 mile walk from home to Sheaf Training in just over 5 
hours and as you can see from the photographs I was well looked after on arriving at 
Sheaf. Thank you to everyone who made a donation towards the walk. Frank Hunter 

 
  
 

Bents Green students and staff had a óSpotacularô time raising a total of just over Ã552.30 
for this yearôs Children in Need.  There were lots of biscuits and buns on sale, a disco, a 
raffle and prizes for the spottiest fancy dress. 
A highlight of the day was the sponsored leg wax ï Todd managed without crying!! (He has 
very smooth legs now!). 
We also spent time learning about where all our money will go and how Children in Need 
helps causes across the country. 

Aah é. thatõs better!  Frank letting his 
feet cool off after the long walk!  

 




